St. Mary’s Extension Project

Preliminary plans are in place to build an extension on the north side of the church. When we have this we will be able to expand our work with children and the local community. Another great advantage will be that we will have toilets in the church.  The estimated cost is around £185,000 plus VAT and so far we have raised just over £52,000.

The Extension Committee have a number of applications for grants in place but unfortunately most of the trusts who offer large grants require at least 50% of the project cost to be in place before they will entertain an application. We believe, however, that once we obtain the first of the large grants we have a very good chance of securing the balance of the money in a relatively short timescale. We are currently applying to a trust that does not require any upfront capital and we are hopeful that this could result in a substantial grant.

We thank all those who have supported this project so far and welcome further donations towards achieving this exciting development in the life of our church.

Donations by cheque or in cash should be placed in an envelope clearly marked for the St. Mary’s Bexley Extension Project and handed to the Warden or myself.  If you are a tax payer, your donation can be gift aided using the Extension Project envelopes available in the church.  If you wish to support this project and no longer live in this area, we shall be happy to send you an envelope.  Cheques should be made payable to ‘St. Mary’s Bexley PCC’.
I will keep you advised of developments.

Chris Kirk,

Chairman of the Extension Committee,

St. Mary’s Church Bexley.
September 2018

